
WELCOME to the 2024-2025 School Year @ ACS!

Hello my name is Mrs. Marie Coley and I would like to 
welcome you to my classroom at Anderson Christian School 
for a new and exciting year of learning and fun.  I teach 
science for both middle school and high school classes.  I 
reside here in Anderson with my family.  My husband Jonathan 
and I have one daughter, Julia, who attends Clemson 
University.  I received my degree from Erskine College where I 
majored in Chemistry and minored in Secondary Education. For 
12 years, I have been the National Beta Club Sponsor for ACS 
and work as the AP Coordinator. At one time I taught an AP 
class as well.  This year will happily be my 18th year, in total, 
teaching at ACS. 

Science is a HUGE passion of mine and I have been given 
the blessing and opportunity to be able to teach it again this 
year.  I look forward to exploring God’s world with each of you 
here and being a part of helping you grow and develop toward 
the plan that God has for your life.

Thank you for all you do as parents, grandparents, and 
guardians while we work together in educating our young 
people for the future. I look forward to having a great school 
year with you!


